

Ceres Development, LLC 835 Sharon Drive Suite # 400 Westlake, OH 44145

RE: Proposed Street Name Change for 28th Avenue South

Dear Property Owner/Manager:

To honor the 30 years of service by former Mayor, Gene Winstead, the City of Bloomington has proposed to rename "28th Avenue South" to "Winstead Way".

A public hearing before the Planning Commission has been scheduled for **November 4, 2021** to recommend to the City Council to consider amending the City Code for incorporating the street name of "Winstead Way". The public hearing for City Council is tentatively scheduled for **November 29, 2021.** 

At these public hearings for the Planning Commission and City Council, testimony from any persons wishing to be heard on the matters will be taken. If you would prefer to comment in writing, please direct your comments to my attention by **Tuesday**, **November 4**, **2021**, so that they can be included in the Planning Commission's and City Council's meeting agenda materials.

Additional meeting notices will be mailed to you to confirm these meeting dates as well.

If you have any questions or comments on the above, please feel free to contact me at (952) 563-4546 or email at bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

Sincerely,

Bruce Bunker



Metropolitan Council ATTN: Metro Transit 560 6th Avenue North Minneapolis, MN 55411

RE: Proposed Street Name Change for 28th Avenue South

Dear Property Owner/Manager:

To honor the 30 years of service by former Mayor, Gene Winstead, the City of Bloomington has proposed to rename "28th Avenue South" to "Winstead Way".

A public hearing before the Planning Commission has been scheduled for **November 4, 2021** to recommend to the City Council to consider amending the City Code for incorporating the street name of "Winstead Way". The public hearing for City Council is tentatively scheduled for **November 29, 2021.** 

At these public hearings for the Planning Commission and City Council, testimony from any persons wishing to be heard on the matters will be taken. If you would prefer to comment in writing, please direct your comments to my attention by **Tuesday**, **November 2**, **2021**, so that they can be included in the Planning Commission's and City Council's meeting agenda materials.

Additional meeting notices will be mailed to you to confirm these meeting dates as well.

If you have any questions or comments on the above, please feel free to contact me at (952) 563-4546 or email at bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

Sincerely,

Bruce Bunker



Delta Metro Lands, LLC 2131 Lindau Lane Suite 500 Bloomington, MN 55425

RE: Proposed Street Name Change for 28th Avenue South

Dear Property Owner/Manager:

To honor the 30 years of service by former Mayor, Gene Winstead, the City of Bloomington has proposed to rename "28th Avenue South" to "Winstead Way".

A public hearing before the Planning Commission has been scheduled for **November 4, 2021** to recommend to the City Council to consider amending the City Code for incorporating the street name of "Winstead Way". The public hearing for City Council is tentatively scheduled for **November 29, 2021.** 

At these public hearings for the Planning Commission and City Council, testimony from any persons wishing to be heard on the matters will be taken. If you would prefer to comment in writing, please direct your comments to my attention by **Tuesday**, **November 2**, **2021**, so that they can be included in the Planning Commission's and City Council's meeting agenda materials.

Additional meeting notices will be mailed to you to confirm these meeting dates as well.

If you have any questions or comments on the above, please feel free to contact me at (952) 563-4546 or email at bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

Sincerely,

Bruce Bunker



Ceres Development, LLC 8001 28th Avenue South Bloomington, MN 55425

RE: Proposed Street Name Change for 28th Avenue South

Dear Property Owner/Manager:

To honor the 30 years of service by former Mayor, Gene Winstead, the City of Bloomington has proposed to rename "28th Avenue South" to "Winstead Way".

A public hearing before the Planning Commission has been scheduled for **November 4, 2021** to recommend to the City Council to consider amending the City Code for incorporating the street name of "Winstead Way". The public hearing for City Council is tentatively scheduled for **November 29, 2021.** 

At these public hearings for the Planning Commission and City Council, testimony from any persons wishing to be heard on the matters will be taken. If you would prefer to comment in writing, please direct your comments to my attention by **Tuesday**, **November 2**, **2021**, so that they can be included in the Planning Commission's and City Council's meeting agenda materials.

Additional meeting notices will be mailed to you to confirm these meeting dates as well.

If you have any questions or comments on the above, please feel free to contact me at (952) 563-4546 or email at bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

Sincerely,

Bruce Bunker



Metropolitan Council 8101 28th Avenue South Bloomington, MN 55425

RE: Proposed Street Name Change for 28th Avenue South

Dear Property Owner/Manager:

To honor the 30 years of service by former Mayor, Gene Winstead, the City of Bloomington has proposed to rename "28th Avenue South" to "Winstead Way".

A public hearing before the Planning Commission has been scheduled for **November 4, 2021** to recommend to the City Council to consider amending the City Code for incorporating the street name of "Winstead Way". The public hearing for City Council is tentatively scheduled for **November 29, 2021.** 

At these public hearings for the Planning Commission and City Council, testimony from any persons wishing to be heard on the matters will be taken. If you would prefer to comment in writing, please direct your comments to my attention by **Tuesday**, **November 2**, **2021**, so that they can be included in the Planning Commission's and City Council's meeting agenda materials.

Additional meeting notices will be mailed to you to confirm these meeting dates as well.

If you have any questions or comments on the above, please feel free to contact me at (952) 563-4546 or email at bbunker@BloomingtonMN.gov

Sincerely,

Bruce Bunker